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The Embassy of the Republic of Djibouti in the United States and Canada wishes to inform
Djibouti nationals living in the U.S. and Canada that starting January 2018, the Embassy will
begin the application process for the new Djiboutian biometric passport. Therefore, the
Embassy will not be issuing, renewing or extending the validity of the old passport anymore.
The requirements to apply for the biometric passport, in person and in Washington, DC, will be
posted soon on our webhsite at djiboutiembassyus.org.

We apologize for the inconvenience this might cause you and ask for your patience while we
are preparing to accommodate your requests and serve you better.

Therefore, we are returning the application you have previously sent to the Embassy {passport,
picture, money order}.
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